



Board of Directors:
Susan Viniar, Chair
Mark A. Berman, Esq.
Steven Hirsh
Lindsey Inserra
Michael Jenkins
Shannon Lazare
Dondy Marie Moreland
Linda Rosato
Dana Spett, MSW
Loretta Stadler
John Workman

September 30, 2021

Joe Soccodato JVS Christmas Lighting 15 Charles Street Westwood, NJ 07675

Dear Joe,

Thank you for your support of Pony Power Therapies' Farm to Stable Affair on September 23rd, 2021. We are truly grateful for your complimentary lighting for our crab apple tree, valued at \$1000.

With your gift and the generosity of our honorees, sponsors, and guests, we were able to raise critical funds for our mission. We are so appreciative of your donation that benefits all of Pony Power's programs, participants and horses. Thank you for helping us use horses to help people.

Weareso was!

Be well.

Dana Spett, MSW

Executive Director

Thank you for supporting Pony Power Therapies, a 501(c)3 organization.